
Terry Fox Run 

 

Friday Sept. 23 2022 is Rosedale School’s Terry Fox Run.  Rosedale is 

participating in the Terry Fox School Run so that we can all come 

together in our efforts to raise funds for cancer research, and keep up 

our strong school spirit.  The event will consist of 5 different activity stations for 

all students to participate in.  Please make sure your child wears running shoes, a 

hat and sunscreen that day.   

Every year, people in over 30 different countries participate in the Terry 

Fox School Run, including thousands of schools across Canada. Please 

consider making a small donation to this event.  This link can also be 

shared to friends and family so that they can make a donation.  

Donations can be made by using the following link. 

 https://schools.terryfox.ca/RosedaleESHamilton 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Rosedale Staff and Students  
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